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From: Michael Haynes 
Sent: Friday, 29 September 2023 2:43 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Cc: Kristoffer Harvey; Alex Phegan
Subject: DA2022/0646 - Item 5.1, LPP meeting - 122 & 124 QUEENSCLIFF ROAD, QUEENSCLIFF
Attachments: Letter to LPP - Item 5.1, LPP meeting - 4 October 2023.pdf; Annexure 2 - SEE Addendum - Solar 

and facade.pdf

Categories: NBLPP

Kind Regards 

Michael Haynes
Director

Town Planners

Telephone: (02) 9986 2535 
Facsimile:  (02) 9986 3050

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential. It may also be protected by legal privilege. It is intended only for the stated 
addressee(s). If you receive this e-mail in error please inform the sender. If you are not an addressee you must not disclose, copy, circulate nor use 
the information in it. Boston Blyth Fleming Pty Limited makes no implied or express warranty that the integrity of the communication has been 
maintained. The contents may contain computer viruses or errors or may have been interfered with during transmission.

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 




























